Glassboro Public Schools



MEMO

To: Mark Silverstein

From: Lisa Ridgway

Date: June 1, 2023

Re: Resolution – NJSIG Safety Grant

The NJ Schools Insurance Group awards school districts grant allotments from the underwriting surplus for the previous program year. This year the allotment awarded to the Glassboro School District is \$2,471.00. The application for the grant has been submitted, it is recommended that the board ratify the following resolution recognizing the application submission to NJSIG. The project description is as follows:

In alignment with the School Security Site walkthrough that was done by the state it was determined that the funds from the NJSIG Safety Grant will be utilized to address findings noted. The list includes the purchase and installation of new signage throughout the district, including exterior windows and doors. Other small projects include the removal of fire alarm pulls in the vestibules will be facilitated using the grant funding.